Commonwealth Edison .
One First National Plaza, Chicago, lilinois
Address Reply 1o: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690
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(45 FR 15184)

April 7, 1980

Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking on Protection of Employees
who Provide Information to the Commission
45 FR 15184 March 10, 1980.

Dear Sir:

Commonwealth Edison Company has reviewed the subject
proposed rule. We agree with the intent of the action but feel
there should be some recourse for a company against an employee
who repeatedly uses this as a means of harassment by making
unfounded and unsubstantiated claims. 1In its present form the
proposed rule makes no provision for this.

We appreciate having been given the opportunity to

comment.
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Respectfully,
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D. L. Peoples
Director of
Nuclear Licensing
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